
We are very concerned that the current proposed Cannabis Ordinance is 

going to ruin our way of life here in Mendocino County.  If this ordinance 

is passed as modified it could allow 12 plants on a residential parcel 

with no setbacks.  It is not fair to have this happen to residential 

neighborhoods of acre or less.  We also fear that home invasions and other 

crime will put a huge burden on the already understaffed Mendocino County 

Sheriff's Office.  It is our belief that most of the cannabis currently 

grown is currently not consumed by people with "medical" needs but sold on 

the black market. 

 

We have already had to deal with the rebuilding of our home after the 

Redwood Complex Fire in 2017. Please do not add this to our misery. 

 

George and Nancy Borecky 

 


